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WACO family and Friends       
 

WACO Monthly Meeting – Wednesday November 6th, 2019. Location: 
Mike Howell’s shop at 134 N Dowell, (1 block East of Greenwich and 
Douglas), 6:30 pm 
 
          There is some new information below regarding our next meeting. 
           

Speaking of our next meeting we thought that we would have a taco / 
Mexican food themed night. You do not have to bring anything to be able to 
attend and eat but if you would like to bring something, that would be great. 
If you need reimbursed for what you bring then just write me a receipt and I 
will get you paid.  

If you can, Please let me know what you are going to bring so we 
won’t have to many duplicates. 

Here are some of the suggestions on items that would be great for 
our Taco / Mexican food meeting. Mexican Rice, Taco / Burrito Meat, Flour 
Shells, Shredded Lettuce, Shredded Cheese, Hard Taco Shells – La Tierra 
from Walmart, Refried Beans, Mexican Beer (optional) Salsa, Any kind of 
Desert, Chips and dip, Enchiladas, Tamales, and any other thing that you 
can think of. 

Soft drinks and water will be provided. Doug and Becky are going to 
bring a Taco Tater Casserole. It sounded real good to me. I don’t know 
what I am going to bring yet but I will figure it out. 

If you are going to bring beer as your choice of beverage, do you 
think it should be some kind of Mexican beer? Plan on sharing your Modelo 
Especial with Doug if that is your choice of beverage. 

 
We would also like everyone to bring any pictures that they would like 

to share and we will try to display them on the TV in Mike’s shop. If you 
have something that would help with this process then please bring it 
along. We will also be reviewing our web site. 

 
          We have quite a few things to discuss about events that are 
happening between now and the end of the year so please plan on 
attending. 
 



Many of you have ordered calendars and or books and I hope to have 
them in time for our next meeting on Wednesday November 6th. 

Please plan on paying for them and picking them up at the meeting. 
 
          We should all plan on attending the Hobo Happening this year in 
Douglas as a club. Maybe we can meet somewhere and cruise in together. 
This is a fun show with wine (in bottles) for trophies and free beans and 
cornbread. It is sometimes a bit cold and maybe a little snow but it is still a 
fun event. We can all still attend even if we don’t take our Chevelle’s. I think 
Doug wants to head up this event as a POC. See below for more 
information. It is a fun show and I think that everyone will enjoy 
themselves.       
 
          WACO Christmas / New Year’s Eve Party – Saturday December 
28th, 2019 from 5:00 until 9:00 pm. At the House of Schwan, 3636 N 
Comotara. It should be a great time so reserve the date on your calendar. 
 
          Please let Doug know if you plan on putting your car in the Devlin, 
Starbird or Cars for Charity Show, whatever it is called. If you are interested 
in displaying as a club please let Doug know. If you want to be in the show 
you need to get registered ASAP if not sooner. 
 
          Please check out our website for more automobile related things to 
do. 
           

Current Officers: 
          President – David Hime 316-371-7100 dhime@sbcglobal.net 
          Vice President – Doug Stukey 316-832-1028 

boatman_55@sbcglobal.net 
          Ast. Vice President – Jay Guengerich 316-304-4311 
jabajabr@cox.net 
          Secretary – Becky Stukey 316-832-1028 
boatman_55@sbcglobal.net 
          Treasurer – David Gohring 316-706-0973 
degohring@outlook.com 
           
          Web Site: www.wichitachevelle.com 
          Facebook: facebook.com/wichitaareachevelleowners 
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       UPCOMING EVENTS & MORE 

 
          Friday Evening –  
 

Cars and Coffee –  
           
          Draggin Douglas –  
 
          WACO Monthly Meeting – Wednesday November 6th, 2019. 
Location: Mike Howell’s shop at 134 N Dowell, (1 block East of Greenwich 
and Douglas), 6:30 pm 
 
          WACO Luncheon – 
           
          Cruzin for Food – November 10th 2019, Contact Ron 316-295-7600 
or Mike 316-644-3302 for more information.       We would LOVE to see car folks from 
all the car clubs so we can help as many children as possible. A new twist - and the flyer is also 
attached - a very generous couple has donated (2) Snap-On toolboxes.  A RED one for Kruz'n for Kids 
and a BLACK one for the Cruisin for Food event.  We have raffle tickets for $10 per ticket for each box - 
all proceeds from these two raffles will go to Toys for Tots and the Kansas Food Bank.  Two chances to 
WIN and two chances to help local charities.  You do not need to be present to win.  IF anyone would 
like a ticket, they can contact me and I will get tickets to them.  Cheryl Boyes 

 
          Hobo Happening – Saturday November 23rd car show in downtown 
Douglass Ks. This is a fun little show with a big pot of beans to enjoy during 
the event. Their trophies are also very unique in that they are a bottle of 
wine with Hobo Happenings on the label. This is a good show to attend and 
see the sights of Douglass. For more information call 316-644-5596 
          We should all plan on attending the Hobo Happening this year in 
Douglas as a club. Maybe we can meet somewhere and cruise in together. 
This is a fun show with wine (in bottles) for trophies and free beans a 
cornbread. It is sometimes a bit cold and maybe a little snow but it is still a 
fun event. We can all still attend even if we don’t take our Chevelle’s. I think 
Doug wants to head up this event as a POC. See below for more 
information. It is a fun show and I think that everyone will enjoy themselves. 
 
          WACO Christmas / New Year’s Eve Party – Saturday December 
28th, 2019 from 5:00 until 9:00 pm. At the House of Schwan, 3636 N 
Comotara. It should be a great time so reserve the date on your calendar. 
More information to follow. 
 


